
  

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

RFP ADDENDUM # 1 
 

February 4, 2025 
College of the Redwoods – Del Norte Healthcare Training Center 
Request for Proposal -for Project and Construction Management Services 
Crescent City, California 
 
 
You are hereby notified of the following changes, clarifications and/or modifications to the original RFP. This 
Addendum shall supersede the original RFP wherein it contradicts the same and shall take precedence over 
anything to the contrary therein. All other conditions remain unchanged. 
 
 

A. References to Pre-Qualification 

a. Included in error, please disregard. There will be no pre-qualification for this RFP. 

B. Location for the Mandatory Job Walk 

a. Mandatory Job Walk will be at College of the Redwoods, Del Norte Site, 883 W. Washington 
Blvd., Crescent City, CA 95531 on February 28th, 2025 at 10:30 AM P.S.T. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Addendum No. 1, please notify: 
 
Leslie Marshall 
Director of Facilities and Planning 
College of the Redwoods 
7351 Tompkins Hill Rd., Eureka, CA 95501 
(707) 476-4382 
Leslie-Marshall@redwoods.edu 
 
All other terms and conditions of RFP are to remain the same. 
 

END OF ADDENDUM #1 


